
From: 
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2023 2:22 PM
To: Matthew Wojciechowski 
Cc:   

 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2023-05-11 March for Life signage

Hi Matthew,

Thanks again for your understanding in regard to the speaker and graphic imagery for the press
conference that took place on the Hill today.
I want to address the question of signage  I've attached a snip of Page 4 of the General Use of the Hill
that addresses signage. I just want to make sure we're all on the same page for tomorrow. 

We'll be enforcing these rules for all par�cipants a�ending the Hill tomorrow. If you have any ques�ons,
feel free to contact me.
Best regards,






